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****PRESS RELEASE****WALLA WALLA POLICE DEPT**** 

Blue Lights in Memory of Sgt. Greg Moore 

 

 

May 6, 2015 

 

 

Walla Walla area residents and supporters of law enforcement are invited to honor the memory 

and show support to the family of Sergeant Greg Moore of the Coeur d’Alene Police 

Department, by displaying a blue light on their front porch or in a window thru Saturday.   

 

Sgt. Moore was shot by a 26-year-old, career criminal during an investigative stop early 

Tuesday morning.  He died that evening with his family by his side.   

 

Sgt. Moore was born and raised in Walla Walla, graduating from Walla Walla High School 

before leaving the area for college and to start his career in law enforcement.    

 

Greg’s parents are Sherri and Captain Fred Moore (ret) of the Walla Walla Police Department. 

 

The memorial service will be held Saturday, May 9
th

, 10:00 a.m., at the Lake City High School, 

601 Ramsey Road, Coeur d’Alene 
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